
Board of Education 
Meridian Public Schools 

District 48-0303  
Daykin, Nebraska 68338 

Monday, October 14, 2019 
 

Regular October 14, 2019 Meeting  
6:00 P.M. 

Meridian Public School Board of 
Education met on Monday, October 14, 
2019, as per notice in the Fairbury 
Journal-News. 
 

President VanWesten called the 
meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. The open 
meeting law information was 
presented. Roll call was taken: All 
members were present.  Also present 
were Superintendent Kort, Principal 
Scott, and members of the public. 
 

Nothing new was added to the agenda. 
 

All members were present. 
 

Comments were heard from the public. 
 
Vorderstrasse moved and Niederklein 
seconded to approve the consent 
agenda as follows: 
1. Minutes of the Special Budget 

Hearing Sunday, September 15, 
2019 

2. Minutes of the Special Tax Hearing 
Sunday, September 15, 2019 

3. Minutes of the Sunday, September 
15, 2019 Regular Meeting 

4. District Financial Report 
5. Activity Fund Report 
6. Hot Lunch Fund Report 
7. Bills 

Vote taken: Vorderstrasse-aye, 
Niederklein-aye, Sobotka-aye, Bartels-
aye, Scheer-aye, and VanWesten-
aye.  Motion carried 6-0.  
 

Principal Scott gave the Curriculum 
report.  AQuESTT/NDE rankings in all 
categories were good.  One sub 
category needs to increase. 
 

Discussion was held on the ALICAP 
Insurance report.  Meridian received a 
good review from the insurance and 

It is the time of year farmers are in the 
middle of harvest. Please be aware of 
farm equipment on the roads - both 
paved and graveled. The weather is 
cooling down and before long, that word 
“snow” will be used.  Please remember 
the weather can change quickly and now 
is a great time to prepare your vehicle.  
Pack an extra blanket and bottle of water, 
top off the gas, and make sure your cell 
phone is charged.   
 

The media outlets Meridian Public 
Schools will use for late starts and school 
closings:  

KLKN – TV: Lincoln  
KHAS – TV: Hastings  

KOLN/KGIN TV: Lincoln and Grand 
Island  

KUTT/KGMT 99.5 FM /  
1310 AM Radio: Fairbury  

Along with our All Call system 
  
The sports teams would like to say thank 
you for your support as the fall seasons 
are ending.  The volleyball team will 
have sub-districts in Tri-County on 
Monday, October 28. With a win, they 
would be playing Tuesday October 29, 
once again at Tri-County.  NSAA has all 
sub-district winners and the next 4 wild 
card teams play the district finals.  They 
will take the 12 sub-district winners 
along with the 4 at large teams with 
power points and seed all teams 1 
through 16. Seed 1 would play the 16 
seed, 2 plays 15, etc.  Those games are 
played at a neutral site on Saturday, 
November 2nd.  Those winners are the 
teams who qualify to compete at the state 
tournament, which is being held in 
Lincoln, November 7th through the 9th.  
 

Winter sports practice will begin on 
November 18th, and our jamboree 
basketball game with be on Tuesday, 
November 27th,at Meridian with the start 
time at 6:00PM.  

safety evaluator, Ed Johnson.  We are 
getting a 26% rate discount currently due 
to past claims history.  They recommend 
we look for an electric lift. 
 

Discussion was held about the next steps 
the Technology Committee plans to take.  
WE are looking at updating Chrome 
Books to have more available to the 
elementary. 
 

Discussion was held on the audit and 
verbal exit report.  The written audit is 
not back yet but the verbal report was 
good. 
 

Sobotka moved and Scheer seconded to 
approve MEA as Negotiators for 2021-
2022 School Year.  Vote taken: 
Vorderstrasse-aye, Niederklein-aye, 
Sobotka-aye, Bartels-aye, Scheer-aye, 
and VanWesten-aye.  Motion carried 6-
0.  
 

Discussion was held on the next NSAA 
cycle for football. Due to the number of 
boys in grades 9-11, we will be looking 
at moving to 6 Man Football in the fall.  
 

Principal Scott gave the Principal’s 
Report. 
1. Current Student Count is 227 
2. Received Good Ratings from 

AQuESTT/NDE - Based on NSCAS 
Tests from Last Spring 

3. Volleyball Finished 3rd at 
MUDECAS - Halle Pribyl Received 
First Team; Josiee Sobotka Received 
Honorable Mention 

4. Parent Teachers Conferences Held 
September 25 & 26; Attendance: 
Elementary 94% and 7-12 about 70% 

5. Students Have Been Going on 
College Visits 

6. JH Volleyball Won CRC South 
7. Volleyball Team 3rd Seed at CRC 

Tourney 
8.  Football Team Defeated Pawnee City 

October 4th 
9.  Homecoming Court: Halle Pribyl, 

Breanna Boyce, Josiee Sobotka, 
Kolby Schafer, Hector Nunez, and   
Wyatt Haverluck 

10. Marching Mustangs Performed at 
Harvest of Harmony Parade 

 Newsletter                                                  www.meridianmustangs.org                          November, 2019 

Newsletter - November, 2019 
Superintendent 

Randy Kort 

Mission Statement:  
Meridian Public  Schools will educate all students in a safe, nurturing environment while challenging them to develop their integrity, knowledge, and unique talents to become responsible, productive citizens. 



Page 2                Meridian Public School, District 48-0303                     November, 2019 

Hail to the varsity…  Cheer them along the way…   

On Wednesday, October 23, we will 
have a Financial Literacy program for 
grades 7-12. 
 

There is no school on Friday, October 
25, for fall break. 
 

Sub District D1-7 volleyball is 
scheduled to begin on October 28 at Tri
-County. Schools in our district are 
Deshler, Diller-Odell, Heartland, 
McCool Junction, and Meridian. 
 

There is no school on Friday, 
November 1, so teachers can attend in-
service training at Fairbury.  
 

Upcoming Dates: 
November 11 

Veteran’s Day Program @ 10 a.m. 
November 13 

Peru State College Visit – All freshman 
will be visiting Peru State College  

(lunch will be provided) 
December 14 

ACT Test (registration is due by Nov 8) 
 

Red Ribbon Week: 
The end of October was filled with fun 
and presentations for our Meridian 
students.  The themes for these days 
were “Team Up Against Drugs,” “It’s 
Crazy to Do Drugs,” and “Wake Up 
Drug Free.”  We also had a speaker on 
Thursday presenting on Organ 
Donation sine this is near and dear to 
many of our hearts. If you have not 
done so, please take a few moments to 
talk to your child about the activities 
they participated in this week. 
 

Career Academy/Dual Credit 
Classes: 
High school students who want to 
explore a career field and are interested 
in getting a first-hand look at what 
college classes will be like by taking a 
dual-credit college class for second 
semester, should check out SENCAP’s 
Career Academy.  Besides the 
experience gained, the other big benefit 
is the cost.  Southeast Community 
College-Beatrice and Meridian will 
cover the full cost of tuition, which 
means the only cost to the student is the 
textbook.  This option is for juniors and 
seniors, but sophomores can be 
considering the option for next year.  

and overall as a district.  This year, the 
state is also breaking down data and 
looking at  subgroups and various 
demographics.  
 

Meridian volleyball finished 3rd in 
MUDECAS Division A. 
Congratulations to Halle Pribyl for 
being named to the division A first 
team, and to Josiee Sobotka for 
receiving honorable mention. 
 

Parent teacher conferences were held 
on September 25 and 26. Elementary 
had 94% attendance and secondary had 
about 70%.  These percentages are 
based on the number of students 
represented by family. 
 

Meridian high school students have 
been attending various college and 
career visits to help give them options 
to consider for their futures. 
 

Meridian Junior High volleyball won 
the CRC south division and will play in 
the CRC championship game on 
Saturday, October 19, at noon at York 
High School. 
 

Meridian Varsity volleyball had 3rd 
seed in the CRC tournament.  We will 
play Saturday, October 19 at 4:00pm at 
York High School. 
 

Meridian football defeated Pawnee 
City 64-12 on October 4.  Meridian 
will played Parkview on Friday, Oct 11 
for homecoming.  The Meridian boys 
had a resounding win finishing with a 
score of  Homecoming Court 
candidates are Breanna Boyce, Halle 
Pribyl, Josiee Sobotka, Wyatt 
Haverluck, Hector Nuñez, and Kolby 
Schafer. Congratulations to Josiee 
Sobotka and Kolby Schafer, who were 
crowned the 2019 Homecoming queen 
and king. 
 

The Marching Mustangs performed at 
the Harvest of Harmony parade on 
October 5. 
 

The Junior High/High School fall 
concert was at 7:00pm on October 14. 
Our students, Ms. Drees, and Mrs. 
Morin put on  a wonderful show.  
 

Flu shots were available on Wednesday 
morning, October 16. 
 

SCC drama department presented 
“Rumplestiltskin” to the elementary 
students on October 17. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed the performance. 

11. JH/HS Fall Concert on October 14th 
12. Flu Shots on October 16th 
13. SCC Drama Performing for 

Elementary Oct 17th 
14. Financial Literacy for 7-12 on 

October 23rd 
15. No School on Friday, October 25th 
16. Sub-District VB at Tri County 
17. No School Friday, November 1st, 

Due to Teachers Attending In-
Service 

18. Friday, October 18th, End of First 
Quarter 

 

Superintendent Kort gave the 
Superintendent's Report. 
1. Update on NASB Conference 
2. Will Receive Bus Grant Money in 

November; Bus Should Be Here in 
December 

3. Runway Update 
4. ALICAP Recommendation for 

Electric Lift 
 

Next regular meeting will be Wednesday, 
November 13th, at 7:00 P.M. 
 

Vorderstrasse moved and Scheer 
seconded to adjourn at 6:35 P.M.  Vote 
taken: Vorderstrasse-aye, Niederklein-
aye, Sobotka-aye, Bartels-aye, Scheer-
aye, and VanWesten-aye.  Motion 
carried 6-0.  

Jason Bartels,  
Secretary Meridian District # 48-0303 

Student count for 2019-2020  
As of 9-11-19 

PreK 12 7th 17  
Kindergarten 12  8th 13 
1st 19 9th 19 
2nd 17 10th 18 
3rd 13 11th 13  
4th 19  12th 20 +1 
5th 14  
6th 20     
 126 101 

Grand Total   227 
NSAA 9th-11th count –  

(Current 50) (Last year 58)(2 years 60) 
(3 years 67)(4 years 59) (5 years 46) 

 

Meridian received good ratings from 
AQuESTT / NDE based on NSCAS tests 
from last spring. This was for 
elementary, Junior High, High School, 

COUNSELOR’S CONNECTION 
by 

Lisa Kruse 

Mustang MEMO 
Mr. Harold Scott 

Principal 



scholarships. See ScholarshipQuest 
at EducationQuest.org for Nebraska-
based scholarships and a list of 
national search sites.  You can also 
visit the counselor’s website off of 
the school website at https://
sites.google.com/
meridianmustangs.org/
schoolcounselor  

 
Juniors…start researching colleges 
If you narrow your college choices by 
the end of your junior year, your senior 
year will be less stressful. Here’s how 
to get started:  
1. Review College Profiles at 

EducationQuest.org for 
information about colleges in 
Nebraska and across the country 
and/or the College Prep Handbook 
in the Counselors Office. If you’re 
interested in an out-of-state school, 
check out the Midwest Student 
Exchange Program to learn about 
tuition discounts.  

2. Meet with college representatives 
who visit your school, and then visit 
the websites of the colleges that 
interest you to learn more about the 
schools.  

3. Once you’ve narrowed your choices, 
schedule campus visits. Try to visit 
in the spring of your junior year 
while colleges are still in session. 
Remember to get a sign-out sheet 
from the office BEFORE you go on 
your college visit. 

 

This app will help you stay on track 
to college 
Download the EducationQuest app 
for easy access to tools like Activities 
Resume, College Profiles, College 
Timeline, Reality Check, and 
ScholarshipQuest. There's also a 
calendar that will guide you through 
college-planning steps - and you can 
personalize it with your own tasks.   
The app will help you stay on track for 
college with easy access to these tools: 

 Activities Resume – allows you to 
record and print your extracurricular 
activities and awards. 

 College Profiles – has details about 
colleges in Nebraska and nationwide. 

 College Timeline – provides college-
planning steps for each year of high 
school. 

 Reality Check – helps you find 
careers that will fund your desired 
future lifestyle. 

 ScholarshipQuest – matches you 

Please check out https://
www.southeast.edu/sencap or talk to 
Mrs. Kruse for more information. 
 

Junior and Senior students also have the 
option of taking dual-credit college 
classes from Peru State College.  
Students are encouraged to stop by Mrs. 
Kruse’s office in the next few weeks if 
they are interested in taking a college 
class second semester.  Class sizes are 
limited, so early registration is 
encouraged. 
 

EducationQuest – A Useful Tool 
Seniors…a reminder of what to do this 
fall… 
There’s A LOT going on right now with 
the financial aid and college admission 
processes, but don’t get overwhelmed! 
Here’s a recap of tasks you should 
complete this fall to stay on track to 
college. 
1. Complete the Free Application for 

Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 

 First, create an FSA ID for you and 
one for a parent at fsaid.ed.gov. 
You’ll need it to access and sign the 
FAFSA.  

 Review our FAFSA Checklist for a 
list of items to gather before you 
start the form. 

 Complete the FAFSA at fafsa.gov. 
You may also complete it via the 
new myStudentAid app for iOS and 
Android. 

 For free personal help, you can call 
EducationQuest to make an 
appointment:  

Omaha – 888.357.6300 
Lincoln – 800.303.3745 
Kearney – 800.666.3721 

Scottsbluff – 800.303.3745 
ext. 6654. 

2. Apply to your top college choices 
Hopefully by now, you have some top 
choices for colleges.  Now is a good 
time to apply to them!  Most colleges 
have a free application process 
(exceptions are the University of 
Nebraska and KState), so you won’t be 
out of anything if you apply and 
change your mind later on.  Once you 
apply, let Mrs. Kruse know and you 
can be added to the Applied to College 
Wall.  J  As always, if you need help, 
stop by Mrs. Kruse’s office. 

3. Retake the ACT and/or SAT. 
Colleges use your best scores for 
college admission and scholarships.  
Register by November 8 for the 
December 14 ACT. 

4. Get serious about applying for 

with Nebraska-based scholarships that 
fit your criteria. 

 

Talk to Mrs. Kruse if you would like 
more information on finding the app. 
 

Meridian Drama presents “A 

Seussified Christmas Carol”  

by Peter Bloedel 
This year’s play production One Act is 
“A Seussified Christmas Carol” by Peter 
Bloedel, directed by Harold Scott. It is a 
whimsical, one-act reinvention of 
Dickens’ most beloved Christmas story 
in Seuss spoken rhyming couplets.  With 
the zoot fruited juices and binka bird 
geese, from Bed-Headed Fred to Timmy 
Loo Hoo, this tale of glorious holiday 
cheer is similar to something Dr. Seuss 
might have come up with – if he ever had 
his way with the story …  
 

Cast includes Lindsey Brant, Alyssa 
Haake, Brynn Holtmeier, Ashley 
Hummer, Mo’Nae Moody, Jesus Nuñez, 
Kailyn Paul, Andon Sales, Sonny 
Scheets, Wyatt Scheets, and Schyler 
Schwisow.   
 

Crew includes Jenik Green, Lance 
Henry, Delaney Homolka, Ally Kort, 
Nylah Moody, Kala Most, Brayden Rut, 
Kim Schropfer, Erika Schwisow, and 
Amber Vinsonhaler.  
 

Conference contest is Wednesday, 
November 20 at Shickley. Pawnee City 
invitational will be Saturday, November 
23rd.  Districts will be at Humphrey St. 
Francis on Wednesday, December 4. 
 

Be watching Facebook, Twitter, and 
school website for date of home 
performance.  
 

Produced by special arrangement with 
Playscripts, Inc. (www.playscripts.com) 
 

Enrichment  

With the second quarter in full swing, the 
Meridian Enrichment students find 
themselves engaged in various projects 
and activities, ranging from Lego 
building with bluetooth capabilities for 
coding, to solar, water and air powered 
activities, multicultural textile projects, 
agricultural projects, art projects, Me 
collages: dealing with images, text and 
other media that best describes the 
individual including strengths, 
weaknesses and personal goals long and 
short term. Many of the projects and 
activities are geared toward the student’s 

   Onward to victory…       May they win again today… 

Page 3                Meridian Public School, District 48-0303                     November, 2019 

https://www.southeast.edu/sencap
https://www.southeast.edu/sencap


   We’ll give a cheer for the varsity…     Long may they reign supreme … 
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strengths and weaknesses. In some of 
the instances, the projects and activities 
introduce material and experiences that 
take the students out of their comfort 
zones. Many of the projects allow the 
students to use conventional problem 
solving skills. But there are those 
activities that make the students 
completely think outside of the box and 
enable them to see or solve problems 
from a completely different point of 
view. The projects and activities allow 
the Enrichment students to further their 
education, which they wouldn’t be able 
to do in their regular classroom setting. 
 

THANK YOU 
Meridian Public Schools and Meridian 
concessions would like to take the 
opportunity to say “thank you” to Jason 
Bartels and Farm Bureau, along with 
the Meridian Foundation. 
 

Jason Bartels and Farm Bureau have 
generously donated the popcorn bags to 
the concessions stand for the second 
year in a row. The Meridian Foundation 
donated several cases of water (40 
bottles each), condiments, and pickles 
left over from their tailgate. We truly 
appreciate your thoughtfulness! Without 
your continued support, we would not 
have the success we currently enjoy. 
THANK YOU! 
 

National Honor Society: 
The Meridian National Honor Society 
plans to participate in Mustang 
Merriment, a toy and clothing drive for 
those in need, for the Holiday Season.  
Please look for information in this 
newsletter about donations we plan to 
collect for our annual Mustang 
Merriment. 
 

Save the Date! NHS will be hosting a 
blood drive on Tuesday, March 3, 2019 
from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.  If you currently 
donate, please consider donating to our 
drive.  If you have never donated blood 
before, now would be a great time to 
start!  NHS members will be getting 
more information out in February and 
will be setting up appointments closer to 
this date. 
 

THANK YOU 

We would like to extend a  special 
“Thank You” to Heartland Bank and 
Meridian Partners In Education for 
furnishing the red book calendars again 
this year. If you still need one, please 

contact Trish, Kathy, or Kelly at the 
school or pick one up at Heartland 
Bank in Daykin.  You can also find 
this calendar on the front page of 
Meridian’s website. Click on “View 
Entire Month” under "CALENDAR 
HIGHLIGHTS" near the center of the 
page. Locate “View Events For:” in 
the upper left corner of your screen. 
Then simply select the month you 
wish to view from the dropdown 
menu. Once again, thank you 
Heartland Bank and M-PIE for your 
continued support. 
 

STUCO NEWS 
First quarter is officially over!  
Meridian Student Council was hard at 
work this month to ensure an amazing 
Homecoming for the students.  This 
year’s theme was Halloween, and 
students were very creative with 
decorations this year.  This year was 
also the first year there was a DJ for 
Homecoming, which everyone seemed 
to enjoy. Thank you to all of those 
who donated to the Homecoming 
Court and everyone who helped with 
Homecoming.  While it was a little 
chilly the night of the Homecoming 
game, there was a great turnout. 
Congratulations to Josiee Sobotka and 
Kolby Schafer for being crowned 
Homecoming Queen and King.  Also, 
congratulations to others on the Court: 
Breanna Boyce, Wyatt Haverluck, 
Halle Pribyl, and Hector Nuñez. 

Sticking with the Halloween theme, 
Student Council will paint pumpkins 
with the elementary students on 
Halloween.  It is always fun to interact 
with the younger students.  Thank you 
to the teachers who let us come into 
the classrooms to do this. Members 
also went around at local Trunk-or-
Treats and lakes for Reverse Trick-or-
Treating to hand out candy and ask for 
donations for Make-A-Wish.   
 
 
 

This month we also sent eight members 
to the State Convention in Norfolk. 
This is a great time to develop 
leadership skills and bring back new 
ideas to our council. 

Happy Harvest! 
Public Relations, Brynn Holtmeier 

 

FFA 
FFA members 
have been busy 
throughout the 
first part of the 
school year. We 
had our first 
FFA meeting on 
September 5, 
followed by 
Farm Olympics. 
On September 
8th, we had a 
large group of 
members 

volunteer in the Adopt-A-Highway 
program east of Daykin along Hwy 4. 
The Bonham Theatre in Fairbury 
hosted a private showing of BlueGrass 
- a documentary about ranching in the 
Sandhills of Nebraska. FFA members 
were able to view the documentary and 
participate in a Q&A session with the 
producer. We also had a group of juniors 
and seniors attend the Careers in Ag 
Day in York on September 25th to 
network with professionals that work in 
the agricultural industry. On October 
7th, Erika, Nylah, Ashley, Erin, and 
Patrick traveled to Fillmore Central for 
the Connecting Chapters Training to 
learn how to bring agricultural literacy 
back to Meridian and surrounding 
communities. The Blue Jackets Bright 
Futures recipients were selected - over 
650 applications were submitted and 
only 311 were selected. Eight Meridian 
FFA members will receive a free FFA 
jacket: Bailey Holtmeier, Brynn 
Holtmeier, Chase Bartels, Dylan 
Peterson, Jaslyn Ward, Jesus Nuñez, 
Kailyn Paul, and McKenzie Hofstetter.  

Clockwise: Patrick Williams, Jaala 
Stewart, Nylah Moody, Erika 
Schwisow, Erin Kujath 

L to R: Chase Bartels, Erika Schwisow,  
Kymber Schwisow, Nylah Moody 

L to R: Breanna Barton (Queen 2018), Elana Horn (Crown 
Bearer), Breanna Boyce, Halle Pribyl, Queen 2019 Josiee 
Sobotka, King 2019 Kolby Schafer, Hector Nuñez, Wyatt 

Haverluck, Kipton Kumpf (Crown Bearer),  
Micah Noel (King 2018) 



   Shout ‘til the echoes ring…    For the glory of our team!    
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On October 9th, 15 FFA members 
competed in the Southeast Nebraska 
Area Land Judging contest near 
Beatrice. Kailyn Paul earned a white 
ribbon. National FFA Convention is 
right around the corner, and 6 members 
were selected through an application 
process to attend: Chase Bartels, Erin 
Kujath, Hector Nuñez, Nylah Moody, 
Erika Schwisow, and Patrick Williams. 
Thanks to Ol'Red 99.5, FFA members 
were able to distribute meals to famers 
at the Daykin Coop through their 
Harvest Bonanza program. Thanks to 
everyone for all their hard work and 
support through the first part of the 
school year! 
 
Upcoming Events:  

 Fruit Sales: October 17-November 
5th 

 Organ Donation Presentation/Kick-
Off: October 24 

 Livestock Judging Practice: 

 Every Tuesday & Thursday 
morning at 7:15am 

 Sunday, October 27th at 2pm at 
Matt & Deb Schwisows’ 

National FFA Convention: October 
30-November 2 

Livestock Judging: November 6 

Corn Hole Tournament: 
November 23rd 

Sincerely,  
FFA Reporter, Nylah Moody 
 

FBLA 
As the quarter ends, FBLA has been 
doing icebreakers to get to know each 
member better.  This past month, 

FBLA officers 
attended the 
Fall Leadership 
Conference at 
Hastings 
College.  There, 
chapter officers 
from across the 
state listened to 
the rock band 
Funding the 
Future sing and 
talk about 
finances.  Then, 
officers went 
into separate 
workshops to 

learn tips on how to improve their 
office. There were two sessions of 
other workshops to help prepare 
members for their future and better 
their chapter.   
 

With the icebreakers out of the way, 
members have now grouped off into 
committees for the ribbon 
projects.  Ribbon projects are projects 
chapters work on before the state 
conference. Meridian FBLA is 
working on several for this year. 
Wishing you a Happy Thanksgiving! 

Reporter, Brynn Holtmeier 
 

L to R: Ashley Hummer,  
Breanna Boyce, Josiee Sobotka, 
Delaney Homolka, Halle Pribyl, 

Brynn Holtmeier, Kala Most 

MERIDIAN HOMEGROWN 
BEEF PROGRAM  

Meridian Public Schools would like to 
thank the first 2019-2020 donors to the 
Meridian Homegrown Beef program.  
Those donors are the Neal and Tami 
Filipi family.  Their donation of beef 
will be used to start the school year 
with beef grown only miles from 
school.  The intention of this program is 
to have local beef for our students at 
Meridian Public Schools.  
 
If you are interested in donating and/or 
helping with this program, please 
contact Ryan Holtmeier or Jason 
Bartels. 

The Filipis (L to R): Neal, Preston, Taelyn, Kendall, Tami 

Front Row (l to r): Bailey Holtmeier, Nylah Moody, Kala Most, 
Erika Schwisow, Erin Kujath, Jesus Nuñez, Schyler Schwisow   
Back Row (l to r): Kailyn Paul, Sonny Scheets, Jaslyn Ward, 

Edward Haverluck, Hector Nuñez, Dylan Griggs, Chase Bartels 

Night Custodian/Maintenance 
Meridian Public School is accepting  

applications for a full-time  
Night Custodian/Maintenance person.  

General knowledge in custodial chores and 
basic facility maintenance is needed.  

Training will be provided in various areas 
as needed.  Single coverage insurance and 
retirement packages are available. Please 

stop by Meridian Public School to  
complete an application or send resume to:   

Randy Kort, Meridian Public School,  
P.O. Box 190, Daykin, NE, 68338 or 

rkort@meridianmustangs.org.   
Applications will be accepted until  

position is filled.  EOE 

mailto:rgade@meridianmustangs.org


   Go Mustangs!  
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